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                                                                                     Tuesday 30th October 2018 
 

Trip to watch Fantastic Mr Fox 
 
Dear Parents, 

 

As part of the ‘Into Film Festival’, on Thursday 8th November we will be taking the children 

to see ‘Fantastic Mr Fox’ (2009) at Vue Cinema. The film is rated as PG. This is a fantastic, 

free opportunity as Roald Dahl is one of our lower key stage 2 class authors. We will be 

discussing the similarities and differences between the book and film versions. 

 

If you are happy for your child to watch this film, please complete the form below and have 

your child return it as soon as possible.  

  

Thank you, 

 

Miss Bailey, Mrs Dyson, Mrs Duthie and Mrs Chantler 

LKS2 Team 

 

Into Film Festival - Thursday 8th November 2018 
 

I consent to 
………………………………………………...  
attending the above event.  Please list 
any allergies/medical conditions your 
child has (asthma, diabetes etc, continue 
overleaf if necessary)............................... 
……………………………………………………………... 
.……………………………………………………………… 

I consent to any emergency medical treatment 
required by my child during the course of the 
visit and I confirm that my child is in good 
health and I consider him/her fit to participate. 
Family Doctor contact no………………………… 
 
Signed…………………………………………………….. 
 
Print Name……………………………………………… 
 
Contact no………………………………………………. 
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